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APPLICATION FORM FOR  PARTICIPATION IN THE DPC-TRAINING IN CORRYMEELA, MARCH 2019
Name:		..............................................................................................................................
Address:		.............................................................................................................................
		.............................................................................................................................
Country:		.............................................................................................................................
Telephone:	.............................................................................................................................
Email address:	.............................................................................................................................
will participate in the DPC-training, which takes place from 24 March (17.30 hrs) to 29 March 2019 (13.30 hrs) in Corrymeela, Ballycastle, No. Ireland.
I have full access to the English language, both active and passive since no translation is available nor possible.
Name and Place						Date


………………………………………………………………….			……………………………………………………………….
Signature of the participant
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Please print this page and send a signed copy with all required information as your registration per 
e-mail to stephanie.a.heckman@gmail.com as soon as possible but at the latest before 15 February 2019.

· After having received this form from you, you will receive an invoice for paying the participation fee of Euro 1.250 per person. This will be sent to you by Stephanie Heckman or Jaap van der Sar on behalf of the company Different Tracks Global, which is the lead-organisation to organise this DPC-training.

· Travel costs and arrangements have to be made by the participants themselves (for instance renting a car, probably together with other participants). You will receive, if you allow us, information about arrival and departure times of yourself and other participants. We can, when the overview is there, decide about an offer for a group-transport. This information will be provided in March 2019.
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